
 

Minutes of the 14 July 2017 EB meeting 

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman of the Electoral Board, Catherine Hobbs. Present were: 
Catherine Hobbs and Dan Graff, Secretary of the Electoral Board. Patricia Hastings, Vice Chair 
participated by telephone. Joyce Pace, General Registrar was also present. 

We reviewed and approved the minutes from the June Electoral Board meeting. Hobbs motioned for 
approval; both voted in favor and Hastings abstained. 

We discussed the need to complete evaluations for the General Registrar and Precinct Chiefs  

We discussed the need to review and or update the Security Plan. 

We reviewed the plan to change the Election Equipment storage location. 

All business being concluded Catherine Hobbs made a motion, to wit:  “I move we adjourn this 
meeting.”  It was seconded by Graff.  The vote in favor:  Hobbs, Graff.   

The motion is carried.   

The meeting adjourned at 1320. 

 
Daniel  D Graff, Secretary 
Fluvanna County Electoral Board 
 

 

  

 


